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From: Ron Sloop <dancingeagle@cableone.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 9:19 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

| feel strongly that | should have the God given freedom and right to choose the amount of leverage that is appropriate for my
individual style of trading and selected risk. | am opposed to any change in the current level of margin requirement in the Forex
Market, and point out that this basic principle of choice and freedom is mine to make...... not the governments.

Sincerely,

Ronald Sloop

Forex Trader
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